## Uniontown Chapter of Hadassah

September 1, 1976

Dear Member,

Last season our chapter disbursed \$3,347.61 to National for all its projects in the United States and Israel. This figure does not include dues. We can all be very proud of this total. Although we had only three formal fund-raising affairs, you kept our treasurer busy with your continuous donations. This is a nice increase over the previous year, but it is still far short of our quota. Nationwide, the 350,000 members of Hadassah raised 24.5 million dollars. Five million was spent in this country for supplies and equipment.

And now we must turn our attention to the coming year.

PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND OUR FIRST MEETING

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 8 AT 8:15 p.m. AT THE UJCC

At that time I will present a report of the 62nd Annual National Convention I attended as your delegate in Washington, D. C., in August.

And now, please forgive me for disgressing, but I am trying to save our chapter postage. Our dues must be collected by January 1. Paying your dues NOW eliminates costly follow-ups by mail and phone. Hadassah's life-giving services need that money. Won't you please pay your dues now? You may mail your \$10 dues to Anita Roth, 6 N. Emerson St., Uniontown. We certainly will appreciate it!

I am looking forward to seeing you at our first meeting on September 8.

Wishing you and yours a happy and healthy New Year,

Rosalie

Rosalie Opall, Pres.

P.S. If you need New Year's cards and have not been contacted, please call Maxine Grossman, 437-1490, at once.